
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

R.E 
 

Our RE this half term is all about The Ends 

of the Earth. We will be looking at the 

Ascensionism, the Pentecost, the conversion 

of Saul and then looking at St Francis of 

Assisi. 

Science 
This half term, we will look at food chains! We 

will be looking at how one animal effects another. 

We will be looking at the ‘domino effect’ of one 

animal being different.  

We will look at the similarities and differences 

between food chains and linking them to their 

habitats. 

 

  

ART 
 

This half term we will be looking at the artist 

Frida Kahlo. We will be looking at the 

techniques she used and creating a portrait in 

the same style! 

Music 
We will continue to follow the Charanga 

music scheme and be looking at the 

‘Friendship song’! 

 
 

Geography 
This half term we will be looking at the 

different weathers in the UK. We will be 

monitoring the weather throughout the half 

term and comparing that data to weather in 

different regions. 

We will then look at why the weather is 

different in different areas! 

English 
We begin this term by looking at animal 

adventure stories – The Owl who was afraid of 

the dark. 

We will then be looking at poetry, focussing on 

Michael Rosen poems and performing them! 

Our final unit will be non-chronological reports 

about Owls! 

P.E 
We are looking at Gymnastics. We will be 

using our skills from our dance unit last half 

term to explore movement in more depth. 

Maths 
We will be looking at partitioning numbers in 

different ways with a multiple of 10, ordering 

numbers through estimation, sequencing in 2’s and 

5’s and 10’s. 

We will then look at temperature and 

measurements for capacity and volume! Towards 

the end of the half term we will be looking at 2D 

and 3D shapes and how to identify them with or 

without a line of symmetry. 

We will recap time and compare different units 

of time and develop a deeper understanding of 

the language related to time. 

PSHE 
Our PSHE unit this half term is all about 

keeping safe and managing risks 

appropriately! We will also be looking at the 

different ways people communicate with each 

other. We will be looking at this in the set 

lessons as well as across different areas of 

the curriculum! 

 

Computing 
This half term we will be looking at 

spreadsheets and making music with them! 

We will be looking at how to use spreadsheets 

and what they are used for! 

 

Supporting your child with their learning 

Learning logs – each week we send home 

homework tasks – these are accessible on Class 

Dojo. 

Reading – We encourage our children to read at 

home at least 3 times a week. Make sure to sign 

your child’s reading diary when you listen to them 

read! 

Summer 1: Learning in Year 2  

Our Gospel Value: 

Faith 


